Site Council May 15, 2023 5:00 pm in the Schwegler art room

Attendees: Jared Comfort, principal Amber Baranski, chair Kaci Haney, vice chair Amy Shellhorn, PIF and secretary Dan Heptig, parent Chris Kasson, learning coach

## Welcome and review of minutes from last meeting-read and approved

**Year End paperwork and elections-** We filled out the report for the end of year. We said that as a site council we tried to disseminate information and got input from parents on our mission and vision by email, newsletters, our website and conversations.

We rated our effectiveness, with a majority of those present agreeing we were "somewhat effective".

We shared the possibility of using the panorama or a similar survey next year to gain feedback and ideas.

After the EOY report was completed a parent had good questions about our storm shelter capacity with our new incoming students. We discussed that we do have the space to do so safely.

We also discussed the potential for better crossing options across Ousdahl Road for our walking students and the concern for safety. Mrs. Shellhorn will send out an email with an opportunity from the city to share feedback on safe routes and crossing guards.

We voted to keep officer positions as they currently are.

We will have our next meeting in the Fall of 2023.